Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 28, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Country Club of Miami, 6801 NW 186 Street, Hialeah, FL 33015
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will hold a Community Meeting for a portion of the 75 Express Lanes Segments A & B Construction project, which extends along I-75 from NW 170 Street, in Miami-Dade County, to south of Miramar Parkway, in Broward County. The project identification numbers are 421707-2, 421707-3, and 421707-8. Attendees may arrive at any time. A Power Point presentation will begin at 6:00 p.m. and graphic displays will be shown. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project and answer questions after the formal presentation.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Public Information Officer Fiorella Alvarez at (954)548-2754, email: fiorella@iscprgroup.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Fiorella Alvarez at (954)548-2754 or in writing: 2200 N Commerce Parkway, Suite 300, Weston, FL 33326, email: fiorella@iscprgroup.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Public Information Officer Fiorella Alvarez at (954)548-2754, email: fiorella@iscprgroup.com.
